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Responsible, Respecƞul, Ready 

                                                                                                             11th July 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a wonderfully busy week we've had here at Great Alne School, 
made all the more special by the beauƟful sunshine! 

Last Friday, the children thoroughly enjoyed their trip to All Things 
Wild. They took part in engaging workshops, went on an exciƟng train 
ride, saw a wide variety of animals, and had lots of fun playing with 
their friends. 

On Monday, we held our annual Sports Day, which was a fantasƟc 
aŌernoon. It was lovely to see so many of you there supporƟng the 
children, and the ice pops were certainly a welcome treat in the 
warm weather! 

Meanwhile, our Year 5 and 6 pupils have been away at PGL this week. 
They’ve had an amazing Ɵme taking part in a range of adventurous 
acƟviƟes including paddle boarding, rifle shooƟng, abseiling, disc golf, 
and laser tag. We’re so proud of how well they represented the 
school and embraced every challenge. 

We hope you have all received your child’s school report. The chil-
dren have worked incredibly hard this year, and we are very proud of 
their achievements. 

Wishing you all a relaxing and sunny weekend as we head into our fi-
nal week of the summer term. 



Dates for your Diary  Summer 2025 

 
Monday 14th July– Whole school trip to Forest School 
Heart of England Site 

Please drop off your child from 8.40 am and  

collect at 2.45pm. Children will need a packed lunch. And clothes 
appropriate for forest play. 

 

Wednesday 16th July—Year 6 Leavers Cricket games and 

 pizza aŌernoon. 

3.30pm  onwards. Parents of Year 6 Leavers are warmly  

invited to aƩend.. 

Thursday 17th July– Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly 

Parents of Year 6 children are warmly invited to aƩend 2pm 

 

Friday 18th July– Non school uniform day  

School closes on Friday 18th July 2025 at 3.20pm 

 

Summer Break 

Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd September 2025 Teacher training - 
school closed for children. 

Wednesday 3rd September 2025 -  All children return to school 
from 8.40am. 



 














